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DECISION FINAL

July 24, 2018
To whom it may concern:

RE: CU2018-0009 — Cedar Hills Crossing Legacy Medical Clinic

Please be advised that the Planning Commission’s decision of July 11, 2018, on
the above referenced application was not appealed, therefore, the decision is
final.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (503) 526-2675.
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